From: Kurt Cochran

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB 2284
Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 8:10:47 AM

CO-Chairs : Lew Beyer and Caddy McKeown,

We are a 3 generation fishing family in Newport that uses the newport terminals for our fishing boats we have 3
vessels from 83’ to 92

As newport Has grown we have been displaced by others in the port due to tourism, NOAA, Rouge Brewery and
others. The terminals is the last place on the Yaquina River we have to go.

The commissioners have been working good together and good things have been going on in the Yaquina River
basin.

Our family feels strongly that you should vote no on house bill 2284 and leave it in the hands of local government.
With the terminals being the last place to go please don’t run us out of

Oregon.

Thank for your vote no on HB 2284 ,

Kurt and Kimberlee Cochran (2nd gen)
Craig and Linda Cochran (1st gen)
Keith and April Cochran (3rd gen)
Axel and Kristin McQuaw (3rd gen)
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